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Upcoming Events 
 

New Year Celebration 
Celebrating the Year of the Snake and the 125th Anniversary of Okinawan Immigration 

Saturday, February 1, 2025 
9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
Reflections of Our Journey to Hong Kong & Zhongshan:  

Home of Hawaii’s early Chinese plantation workers 
Saturday, March 15, 2025 

11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

Japanese and Filipino Women’s Pregnancy and Childbirth Ways,  
Early 20th Century Hawaii 

Saturday, April 19, 2025 
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
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Message from the Executive Director 
 

Dear Friends of Hawaii’s Plantation Village, 
 
My journey to Hawaii’s Plantation Village has been in the making for over 50 
years. As a college student, I was a community organizer in Oakland Chinatown 
and developed programs for youth empowerment and social services. Last 
summer, I was hired as the HPV Executive Director which has been a true 
honor. To preserve the past and to educate the future about the past is a truly 
unique and meaningful opportunity.   
 
The core of a museum such as Hawaii’s Plantation Village is its members, 
volunteers and staff. In order to help sustain our efforts, I encourage you to 
consider joining HPV as a member and/or as a volunteer. As a member you will 
have access to a wide range of benefits, including networking, professional 
development, archival resources, curating museum exhibits, and most 
important the opportunity to constructively contribute to the community. HPV is 
made up of a community of individuals who are passionate about sharing their 
own history, and preserving Hawaii’s diverse cultures. 
 
During the year 2024, the HPV staff and Board of Directors has been making an 
effort to have some form of programing each month. For example, this past 
October, local poet Wing Tek Lum read excerpts and signed books from his 
recently published, The Old Timers which centered on life in Honolulu 
Chinatown. In November, Cheryl Chee Tsutsumi discussed and signed her new 
book, The Hawaii Book of Rice Volume Two. 
 
I invite you to come visit us for a guided tour throughout the village, visit our in-
door museum in the Hideo “Major” Okada Education Center, and even 
purchase items made by our volunteer crafters from our country store.  
 
See you at our next events, 
 
Greg Mark 
Executive Director 
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2nd Annual Harvest Moon Festival Highlights 

The Oldtimers book signing 
On October 19, 2024. author Wing Tek Lum 
provided HPV members and the public a book 
presentation and signing for his new book, The 
Oldtimers, in which Lum gives a voice to the 
forgotten pioneer generation of sojourners and 
settlers living far from their homeland. The event 
was presented by Hawaii’s Plantation Village in 
partnership with the Chinese Community Action 
Coalition. HPV would like to thank the CCAC for 
providing the refreshments for the day. 

Books are still available for sale in the gift shop for 
$20 non-members and $18 for members. 

The Hawaii Book of Rice 
Volume Two book signing 

HPV members and the public were invited to a 
book talk and signing with author Cheryl Chee 
Tsutsumi for her new book The Hawaii Book of Rice 
Volume Two on November 2, 2024. Included in the 
program was a musubi making demonstration 
which was led by HPV board member, Carol 
Takahashi. Everyone in who attended the signing 
also participated in a drawing for rice related items. 

Books are still available for sale in the gift shop for 
$20 non-members and $18 for members. 

The 2nd Annual 
Harvest Moon 
Festival was held on 
September 7, 2024. 
The event featured 
Stargazers of Hawaii 
who provided the 
public an opportunity 
to view the moon, 
Saturn and the Milky 
Way. The event also 
included cultural 
entertainment, 
displays on how 
cultures from around 
the world gave 
thanks for a bountiful 
harvest and keiki 
activities. 



 



Country Store Finds 

A big MAHALO to everyone who donated 
to Hawaii’s Plantation Village during the 
month of September 2024 through the 
Give Aloha … Foodland’s Annual 
Community Matching Gifts Program. This 
was HPV’s third year participating in the 
program and together, we were able to 
raise over $530. Your contributions go 
directly to help fund our educational 
programs and events to fulfill our mission. 

If you missed the Give Aloha program and 
would like to still  make a donation to 
Hawaii’s Plantation Village, please call us 
at 808-677-0110 or stop by the main office 
Monday-Saturday between 8:30 a.m. and 
3:00 p.m. THANK YOU! 

HPV’s Country Store Hours Monday – Saturday 8:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Pond Clean Up Project Continues 

HPV would like to thank the following organizations for taking 
time to come and clean our ponds.  

Island Pacific Academy (October 9, 2024) 
Hawaii Tech Academy (November 27, 2024) 

Just Serve (December, 24, 2024) 

Maintenance of the ponds not only keeps our facility clean, it 
also provides native wildlife with a safe environment to live in. 
If you belong to a group that would like to help us keep our 
ponds clean, please call our office at 808-677-0110. 



Mahalo to Our Donors and Supporters! 
 

Thank you for your generous donations which help us maintain our property and provide for our various 
programs and activities at Hawaii’s Plantation Village. Donors from April 1 – December 31, 2024. 
 
Ryan & Yumiko Akita  
Phyllis Adriano 
Michelle Austin  
Debbie Azevedo  
Clement Bautista  
Lizeth & Marcos Bendana  
Jean Bona 
Liane & Paul Briggs  
Mark & Vicki Bryant  
Emme Tomimbang Burns 
Robert G. Castro  
J N Chinen 
Jill Michi Chinen 
Douglas Chong 
Peter Christensen  
Elise DeBoard & Henry McMahon  
Cheryl & Melissa Dietz  
Valerie & Evan Finlay  
Roxanne & Wayne Gin  
Joy Gold  
Judy Greenwell  
Lauren Hale & Jason Kandler 
Alan Hamada  
Jerry & Kinuko Hashimoto  
Dan Hermon  
Reynold & Jeanie Hioki  
Tina & John Holeman  
Kathleen Hong 
Cathy A Inouye  
Chris Jackson & Douglas Mersbert 
James & Nathalie Jamilosa  
Josann Jenks  
Seonju Jeon & Alexander Park  
Marion Kanemori 
Carol Kaneshiro & Thomas Chung  
Aiko & Satoru Kawanami  
Keiki Aloha Quilts 
Jan Kinoshita 
Wynn & Traci Kiyama  
Yuet Mui Kong  
Lynette & Alan Kumalae  
Lourdes Kwan  

Noa Laporga 
Marilyn B & Kammy Lee  
Sharleen & Aaron Levine  
Mike & Elizabeth Lindsey  
Chalsa Loo  
Bryan Man & Lynette Yeow 
Gregory & Christina Mark  
Guy & JoAnn McRae  
Chanel Mendoza  
Harry & Ginger Miller  
Jocelyn Mokulehua  
Faye Moniz  
Brandon Mow  
Julia K. Muller & Earl K.  
     Shreckengast  
Molly Nakahara  
Mary Ann Nemoto  
Paul & Joy Nishimura  
Brendan Ogasawara  
Okimoto Corporation 
Lorene Ono  
Judy Ota  
Loretta Pang 
Sarah & Ray Pia  
Elisabeth & Adam Pope  
Mark Reed & Lisa Keller 
Ann Rehm  
Michael & Joanne Robertson  
Renee Sato  
Amy & Keith Sawamura  
Sarah Saville Shaffer 
James & Sharon Skouge  
Mike & Laurel Solomon  
Karen St Onge  
Kathleen Strefeler  
Luke & Christine Sun  
Wilhelmina Taggart & Bonnie Cooke 
Sandra Takishita 
Liberty & Alexander Yray Tandeguen  
Karen & Masahiko Taniguchi  
Gary & Lorraine Tokuda  
Tsoong Nyee Society 

Yuko Tsuchiya  
Bernadeen & Robert Jr Valdez  
Mart & Sally Vance  
Renee Wakamatsu & Sueko 
     Gushiken  
Akiko & Nicholas Weber  
Donna & Michael Wiedecker  
Leimomi & Randy Wilson  
Annette Wong  
Grace Yee  
Eileen Yoshimoto 
Stacey Ytuarte  
 
In Honor of … 
Bill Larson in honor of  
     Jocelyn Mokulehua 
Linda Tipps in honor of  
     Jocelyn Mokulehua 
 
In Memory of … 
Lydia Gibson in memory of 
     Alice Howe 
Audrey Kajihara in memory of  
     Edwina & Hiroshi Kojima 
Lori Kakuno in memory of 
      Alice Howe 
Ryan Kawamoto in memory of  
     Charles Kawamoto 
Jeannette Kaneshiro in memory of 
     Paul Kaneshiro 
Eric Masaki in memory of  
     Alice Howe 
Jocelyn Mokulehua in memory of 
     Noriko Kojima Fukumae &  
     Edith Tamashiro 
Sharon Nakamura in memory of 
     Alice Howe 
Susan Nishimura in memory of 
     Ralph Okada 
Alan Yamamoto in memory of  
     Roy Yamamoto 
 

 
We would also like to acknowledge Interior Showplace for their support of Hawaii’s Plantation Village by 
donating new filing cabinets to our office. 
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